
California Nurses Say:
Yes on Prop. 30  Humanity not Austerity
For Our Schools, Our Health, Our Future

Prop. 30 is a vital step forward to protect education, healthcare, public safety, and 
other critical services in California.

California has a severe budget problem. We need real solutions, not just more cuts 
that put our children, our safety, and our future at risk.

Prop. 30 is a critical recognition a balanced approach requires increased revenues 
—especially from those most able to pay and those who have gained the most in 
these times.

Prop. 30 begins to restore the billions in cuts that have been made to our schools, 
libraries, health benefits, and essential services over the past three years alone. If 
this doesn’t pass, the state will automatically cut $5 billion more—we cannot let 
that happen. 

Prop. 30 brings fairness to our tax code. 90% of the funding comes from 
increasing taxes on the wealthiest 2%. One-third of income gains in California in 

the past two decades went to the richest 1%, and three-fourths to the top 10%.  

Prop. 30 would provide additional billions support our schools, childcare, healthcare, and other critical needs through a small, tempo-
rary increase in income taxes for households earning $500,000 or more and a small, quarter cent, temporary increase in the sales tax. 

Our families can’t succeed unless our schools 
have teachers, colleges are affordable, health 
care is obtainable, libraries stay open, and 
neighborhoods stay safe. This initiative puts 
the state’s priority back on what matters: our 
future, our families, our neighborhoods.

Join California 
Nurses.  
Yes on Prop. 30

Choppy Oshiro
www.calnurses.org
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